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I oppose the proposed Greater Sydney Parklands Trust Bill in its entirety. 
The Bill contains too many dangers to each of the parks by: 
proposing privatisation and commercialisation by stealth 
absolute overuse of ministerial powers 
lack of any real local say 
weak ecological objectives 
and excessive centralisation 
The proposed Greater Sydney Parklands Trust Bill is overkill and also completely unnecessary. 
I support a Callan Park & Broughton Hall Trust involving strong local representation as regards 
management of Callan Park. 


